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    APRIL   2023  NEWSLETTER 

 
INVITATION TO THE AGM MEETING  

MAY 1, 2023  
7:00 P.M. 

@ Museum 
EVERYONE WELCOME   

 
Great time to update your Memberships and this will allow you to have a say/vote at the 
AGM.  Find out how we are doing, what you can do to help out.   

We will be showing the new Virtual Tour – You don’t want to miss it. 
 

Do you have computer skills – THE MUSEUM COULD USE YOUR HELP.  All artifacts have 
to be documented before they can be displayed.  Volunteer some time (at home on your own 
computer) to type up artifact information.  Contact Mary Ann Playford for more info. 
 
Job Opportunity for Metis students between the ages of 15-30 as a Museum Assistant for 
the term: June 5 – August 25, 2023 (27.5 hours per week)   See separate full ad in this 
newsletter. 
 
April is Global Volunteer Month -  & April 16th-22nd is Volunteer Appreciation Week.  The 
Museum would like to thank all our past volunteers, without you the museum would not 
have achieved what it is today.  New Volunteers always welcome, the Museum needs you.   
  
Memberships or donations are a great way to support the museum  
    Regular Memberships  residents       Associate Membership 
     Individuals/Family $15.00/year                     (those who live outside of community) $20.00 
     Student        $10.00 per year 
     Institution     $20.00 per year 
 
Remember  e-transfers to cphmuseum@gmail.com   are now available. 
(in the comment portion please provide us with your name, postal address, e-mail and/or phone # as well as 
indicate what your money is for: ie:  memberships, general donations, or a donation In Memory of ???.  Receipts 
(if over $20.00) will be mailed to you for tax purposes.) 
   

THE MUSEUM IS OPEN BY APPOINTMENT ONLY UNTIL MAY 27TH, 2023 WHEN IT WILL OPEN FOR THE SEASON  
CALL ANY DIRECTOR LISTED BELOW 

 
Current Directors: 

             Richard Gibbons- President 472-3537                                                                          Dale Streamer – Vice President 687-0162  
             Mabel Brewer- Treasurer      472-3031                                                                                    Patty Klimchuk – Secretary 620-2257                           
             Sandra Buchberger – Public Relations Officer 620-1710                                                     Mary-Ann Playford, Curator 271-0365 Text only            
             Rene Grenier- Museum Maintenance Officer 472-3965                                                 or email m.a.t.playford@gmail.com                                                                           

Submitted by Sandra Buchberger, Public Relations Officer 


